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My slide show at the February MMNE Zoom 
meeting included two photos of a Bob Janules 
field collected botryoidal quartz specimen. Bob 
reminded me of a 1991 article he wrote for the 
Nashua Mineral Society newsletter on this find. 
A copy of this article is reproduced below.    
 -  Tom Mortimer 

 


